
Due to COVID-19 our live auction postponed 
until April 18th has been changed to a 

silent/phone bid format.
Fairgrounds will open for bidding and inspection of 
equipment April 13th thru April 17th, 8am to 5pm 

and Saturday the 18th, 8 am to noon with extended 
bidding of top 2 bids of each lot by phone to follow. 

Please call Ryan Iverson with any 
questions at 641-325-1174 

Check www.auctionzip.com & Iverson Auction Company 
Facebook page for updated listing.

*We will follow and enforce all covid 19 guidelines during this week, we 
know this is not ideal & are trying to accommodate buyers and sellers.
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